
 

 

   

Memo 
To: PPO Providers  

From: Preferred Administrators 

Date:  September 27, 2013 

Re: New PPO Co-pay for El Paso Children’s Hospital Employees 

Effective October 1, 2013, El Paso Children’s Hospital Employees are responsible for paying a     

$35 co-pay for all office visits with our PPO Providers. Their ID cards are in the process of being 

mailed out so you might notice that they are still carrying with them the old ID card that reflects 

the old PPO co-pay of $30. Your assistance is greatly appreciated to collect the right co-pay at the 

time of service. If you or our members have any questions, please contact Preferred 

Administrators at 915-532-3778  or 1-877-532-3778 if outside the El Paso Service Area from 

Monday to Friday from 7 am to 5 pm Mountain Time. Thank you for the great care you provide to 

our members! 

 
 

 


